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If bill HB3158 passes it will hurt the great blue collar families, that have such a deep 

impact on the Oregon we love. Prices now for the fuels, tires, and equipment we 

need to survive are already higher than what they should be. Taxing the working 

people on the necessities we need to better our land, our crops, our buildings, and 

most importantly our families well being is wrong. I can’t support a bill that will kill the 

American dreams, and families that keep this state from going backwards.  


